SITE A



Connecticut Commission on Culture & Tourism

September 16, 2008

Historic Preservation and Museum Division

One Constitution Plaza Second Floor Hartford, Connecticut 06103

860.256.2800 860.256.2763 (f) Ms. Ashley Hawes Kleinfelder 99 Lamberton Road, Suite 201 Windsor, CT 06095

Subject:

Optasite Towers LLC Telecommunications Facilities

131 Rabbit Hill Road

Warren, CT KLF No. 96682

Dear Ms. Hawes:

The State Historic Preservation Office has reviewed the above-named project. This office expects that the proposed undertaking will have <u>no effect</u> on historic, architectural, or archaeological resources listed on or eligible for the National Register of Historic Places.

This office appreciates the opportunity to have reviewed and commented upon the proposed undertaking.

This comment is provided in accordance with the National Historic Preservation Act and the Connecticut Environmental Policy Act.

For further information, please contact Dr. David A. Poirier, Staff Archaeologist.

Sincerely,

Karen Senich

State Historic Preservation Officer

CONNECTION

www.cultureandtourism.org

SITE B



Connecticut Commission on Culture & Tourism

January 15, 2009

Historic Preservation and Museum Division

One Constitution Plaza Second Floor Hartford, Connecticut 06103

860.256.2800 860.256.2763 (f) Ms. Ashley Hawes Kleinfelder 99 Lamberton Road, Suite 201 Windsor, CT 06095

Subject:

SBA Network Services Inc. Telecommunications Facilities

131 Rabbit Hill Road Site B

Warren, CT KLF #99114

Dear Ms. Hawes:

The State Historic Preservation Office has reviewed the above-named project. This office expects that the proposed undertaking will have <u>no effect</u> on historic, architectural, or archaeological resources listed on or eligible for the National Register of Historic Places.

This office appreciates the opportunity to have reviewed and commented upon the proposed undertaking.

This comment is provided in accordance with the National Historic Preservation Act and the Connecticut Environmental Policy Act.

For further information, please contact Dr. David A. Poirier, Staff Archaeologist.

Sincerely,

David Bahlman

Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer

CONNECT CANT
www.cultureandtourism.org